
 

The Christian Friesen Memorial Award 

 

Christian ‘Chris’ Friesen loved lacrosse.  It was his passion.  He wanted to be the best. Chris would want 
us to use his passion to fuel us.  He learned early on from his Langley Lacrosse Association coaches he 
had to work hard to be the best.  His experiences with the SFU coaching staff and the Burnaby Mountain 
Selects program taught him that to be the best required discipline, hard work and perseverance.  It 
changed his life from his eating habits to his fitness habits.  He never quit.  He was taken from us far too 
early at age 17, just as college recruitment letters were arriving and decisions about the future were 
contemplated.  This fund will help honour Chris’ memory by providing students playing lacrosse at SFU 
a chance to work harder on their studies, work harder on lacrosse and CHANGE THE WORLD as a 
result.  Chris Friesen would want it that way. 
   

� Yes, I’d like to support the Christian Friesen Memorial Award!  Enclosed is my gift of: 
 

� $25  � $50 � $100 � $500 � $__________ 
 

 

Method of Payment 

� Cheque (made payable to SFU)   
�  Visa � Mastercard � AMEX 
 
Credit Card Number        Expiry Date     
 
Signature        
 

 

Please send the tax receipt to: 
Name           
 
Address           
 
City      Province      Postal Code        
 
Phone Number        Email Address        
 

Charitable Business #118520725 RR0001 
You can also make your gift online at www.sfu.ca/advancement 

 When designating, choose Fund of your choice (top of list) from dropdown menu and then specify: 

Christian Friesen Memorial Award 
 

Although contribution details remain absolutely confidential, we would like to share with the family that you 
have made this special gift in memory of Chris Friesen, unless you would prefer to remain anonymous. 

 

� I prefer that my gift remain anonymous 
 

PRIVACY STATEMENT 
At Simon Fraser University, your privacy is our priority.  We adhere to all legislative requirements with respect to protecting privacy.  

We collect your information under the University Act to administer our university advancement program and fundraising campaign.  

The information we collect is used only to process donations, keep people informed about our activities, and ask for support to further 

our work.  We do not disclose your information to other organizations.  If at any time you wish to be excluded from any such contact, 

please contact or if you have questions about our privacy policy, please contact Wanda Dekleva at (778) 782-3093. 

 

Please return form to: 

SFU, University Advancement, 2118 Strand Hall, 8888 University Drive, Burnaby, BC V5A 1S6 

(778) 782-3093 


